
 

 

 

 

 

TO:  All Staff, Parents, and/or Guardians 

From:  Kenny Duncan, Director of Buildings & Grounds 

                                   LEA designated Asbestos Coordinator 

 

   

    

 

 This memo is to notify you that Calloway County Schools are in compliance with both 

Federal and State Regulations and Laws that relate to building materials which contain Asbestos 

that have been used in building construction.  

 An inspection for building materials containing asbestos has been completed for all 

buildings owned, leased, or otherwise occupied by the Calloway County Board of Education.  A 

certified inspector has conducted this inspection and an accredited laboratory evaluated the 

material samples.  

 A complete Asbestos Management Plan for the school district is on file and the Calloway 

County Schools Maintenance Building located at 2001 College Farm Road. Also, a copy of the 

Asbestos Management Plan for each individual school is on file at each respective school office. 

 We will continue to notify you at least once a year of the status of the Asbestos 

Management Plan.  Should it be necessary, more frequent updates will be issued as a result of 

an additional inspection, normal surveillance practices, response actions and remodel work 

which might disturb ACM.  Every precaution will continue to be utilized in order to protect the 

well-being of students and employees of the Calloway County Schools System. 

 

RE:  Asbestos Management Plan

DATE:  July 1,  2021


